
Monday December 2nd : Silly Socks Day 

Tuesday December 17th: Lil’ Shopper’s Shop  

December 23th— January 3rd: Winter Break  

HAPPY HOLIDAYS! 

This month we will be talking about some of the other Holiday celebrations 

that happen during the month of December such as Hanukkah, Kwanzaa and 

Christmas.  If you and your family celebrate in another way please let me know and I 

would love to have you come in and talk about it with the children. 

 This month is a short one; we only have a few weeks of school before the 

Holiday break.  Join us Friday, December, 20h  11:30-1:00, for a holiday 

celebration. Please sign up to bring in a dish to share.  The children have been 

practicing some songs so please be prompt. We will be singing at 11:30ish. 

 We are going to be taking a look at our neighbor to the south, South America.  

We will talk about the animals that live in South America and in the rain forest. We 

will also be talking about the rain forest itself.  If you have anything to contribute to 

our studies that would be great, just talk to Miss Emily about it. 

  With the temperatures getting colder please send a hat, gloves and a 

warm coat for your child.  Please label all of the items so we can help keep track of 

them. If you will take a little time and give lessons on putting on winter gear it will 

help out with the independence and success of our daily routine! 

 Thank you for all that you do to make room 5 a great place to be. 

  Miss Emily  Miss Cari 
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I m port an t clas sroom Dat es  an d Remin ders   

I m port an t all  sch ool  dat es  an d remin ders   

Holiday Celebration Friday December 20th 11:30-1:00 


